
 

 

 
 
23 September 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 8 Parents and Carers’ Consultation Evening – Tuesday 28 September 2021 
 
I would like to invite you to the Year 8 Consultation Evening which is on Tuesday 28 
September from 4pm until 7pm. Please note that appointments are also available on 
Wednesday 29 September to see a small number of Staff in addition to this.  
 
After feedback from our parents, carers and staff, our parent consultation evenings will be 
virtual this year, which we hope will be more convenient for you all.  Please click here for the 
step-by-step guide of how to set up your parent account via the SchoolCloud online system. 
It is essential you set up an account to enable you to book the virtual appointments with your 
child’s teachers. If you have any queries or have trouble logging on, please do get in touch via 
school@wealdgs.org. 
 
During these appointments, you will be able to discuss your child’s academic progress with 
their subject teachers. Students are welcome to attend the appointments if they are able to. 
Please note, it is important to log on in plenty of time as the system we are using automatically 
times appointments out at the end of your slot. Each parent is able to log in separately to this 
system. Where teachers have requested to see a parent/carer, this appointment will be made 
with the main contact person listed on our school’s system. In all cases, emails will be sent to 
confirm appointments. You may wish to check your ‘Junk mail’, if an email does not appear in 
your inbox. 
 
The link is now live and the booking system will close at 23.55pm on Monday 27 September.  
 
For Staff who teach multiple classes, we will open up alternative appointments for Parents on 
School Cloud on different days. If you are unable to book an appointment with a particular 
teacher and wish to speak to them, please add yourself to the Waiting List on SchoolCloud. 
We will monitor these lists and set up additional parents’ appointments as necessary.  The 
staff who teach multiple groups are detailed on the attached table. 
 
I do hope that you find this consolation and the new system useful for communicating your 
child’s progress. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mr O. Morgan 
Head of Year 8 

https://www.wealdofkent.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1256&type=pdf
mailto:school@wealdgs.org


 

 

Staff available for appointments on Wednesday 29 September: 
 
 

Subject Classes Staff 

Drama 8B Miss Cook  

German 8D, 8I Miss Cooper  

Drama 8E Mr Finn 

Mathematics 8I, 8J Mrs Holmes 

Drama 8H Ms Letchford 

Spanish 8J Ms Mercadier-Lucas 

French 8C Dr Reid-Musset  

English 8I Miss Wills  

 
 
Teaching Staff with multiple Year 8 groups: 

 
 

Subject Classes Teacher 

Art 8A 8B 8C 8D 8E 8F Miss Edmiston 

 8G 8J Miss Bennett 

 8H 8I Mrs Wilkhu 

Computer Science 8A 8B 8J Mr Higgins 

 8C 8E 8G Mr Seabrook 

 8D 8F Mrs Corneby 

 8H 8I Mr Love 

Design and Technology 8A 8B 8F 8G Mrs Brown 

 8C 8H 8I Mrs Tomlins 

 8D 8E 8F 8G Mrs Billingham 

Geography 8A 8E 8F Mrs Newstead 

 8D 8G Mr Simmons 

 8H 8I Mrs Bowler 

History 8A 8E 8F Miss Firestone 

 8B 8D 8G Miss Riley 

 8H 8I Miss Grady 

Music 8A 8C 8E 8F 8G Mr Smyth 

 8B 8D Mr Crowhurst 

 8H 8I Mr Lee 

PE 8B 8E 8G Mr Misener 

 8H 8I Miss Warr 

RE 8A 8B 8C 8E 8F Ms Partridge 

 8D 8G Mr Blinkhorn 

 8H 8I 8J Miss Locker 


